Skeleton Coast

The Skeleton Coast is the northern part of the Atlantic coast of Namibia and south of Angola
from the Kunene River south to the Swakop River, although the. Read what it's like to visit
Namibia's bleak but beautiful Skeleton Coast, littered with whale bones and crumbling
shipwrecks.
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Namibia's Skeleton Coast blows away preconceived notions about what Africa should be. It's
probably as close as we get to the mythical "end.This blog post provides an overview of the
Namibian coast, focusing on the skeletal formation and why it came to be called the skeleton
coast.The northern half of Namibia's mile coastline is known colloquially as the “ Skeleton
Coast,” due to the thousands of shipwrecks and whale.Explore Skeleton Coast holidays and
discover the best time and places to visit. This treacherous coast – a foggy region with rocky
and sandy coastal shallows.Although the entire coastline of Namibia was formerly called The
Skeleton Coast, more commonly today it refers only to the Skeleton Coast National
Park.Namibia, in southern Africa, is the closest thing to Mars on Earth. Adrian Gaut's
incredible photos reveal the Skeleton Coast's otherworldly.The so called Skeleton Coast is a 40
km wide and km long coastal stretch in Namibia, a hostile but fascinating area.Namibia has
several thousand shipwrecked vessels strewn across its vast coastline. The Skeleton Coast's
rough seas, roaring winds and strong ocean currents.The Skeleton Coast is just one of the
places you can visit on your tailor-made holiday to Namibia created by Audley's travel
experts.Skeleton Coast, situated on Namibia's remote western coastline, it is named after the
many ships that sank here over the past few centuries.The Skeleton Coast is one of the most
beautiful places on earth, with soaring dunes and plains to deep canyons, mountains, saltpans
and freshwater.Along the most inaccessible shores of northern Namibia lies the desolately
beautiful Skeleton Coast. Known for its inhospitality toward sailors, the surf is rough.The
Skeleton Coast of Namibia is littered not only with the carcasses of long- dead animals, but
also of hundreds of ships that met their demise.All along the Skeleton Coast of Namibia, in
southwestern Africa, you see the hulks of dead ships, ancient and modern. You cannot help
but.Life hangs in the balance among the dunes of Namibia's Skeleton Coast, home to desert
elephants and tribal villages.With fewer than visitors each year Skeleton Coast Safaris offer
one of Africa's most extraordinary safari experiences.
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